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Board of Directors:

President

Brandon Anderson

730-7329

bkanderson@dtiglobal.com

Vice President
Edna Barber

419-5380

stewed41@gmail.com

Treasurer
David Spink

462-1432

dspink@sc.rr.com
Secretary

Donna Pearce
865-6963

ddpearce@bellsouth.net
Director
Rick Crawford
699-5234
Committees:
Architectural Committee
Rick Crawford

699-5234

Landscaping Committee

Audrey Regalia
201-0928
Welcome Committee
Ashley McAdoo

586-2388

Crime Watch

Recreation Committee
- Vacant-

Other Contacts:
Phillips Property Mgmt.
Resident Services
799-6417

Results From the January 2010 Annual Meeting
This year’s annual meeting of the Dove Park Home Owner’s Association provided an opportunity for residents to voice their concerns and elect new board members. We are excited to announce that two new members have been added to the board; Brandon Anderson and Edna Barber. Brandon was elected to be President of the Association and Edna has been elected as the Vice President. 
The board is hopeful that this year will be very productive in making necessary changes and repairs in areas that residents have been concerned. Several projects that we will be looking at in the near-future are painting of the picket fences around the park and at the entrances, electrical problems at both entrances and overgrown shrubbery in several locations.

New Committee Formed for Landscaping
The board has established a new committee to oversee the “common area” landscaping around the neighborhood. The areas of concern include the park, entrances and several areas that border the neighborhood. Audrey Regalia has offered and was approved by the board to chair this committee. We welcome Audrey aboard and invite other residents who are interested in joining the landscaping committee to contact her for more information. Audrey’s contact information is listed on the left side of this page. 
Annual Spring Yard Sale

The date for the annual spring neighborhood yard sale has been set for Saturday, May 15th 2010 (rain date 5/22/10).  For residents new to the neighborhood, the yard sale is held twice a year and the Association will advertise in the State Paper to help bring in potential buyers. This is a great opportunity to get rid of your old or unused items and meet some of your neighbors who are outside selling also! 

Welcome Committee

The Board would also like to welcome Ashley McAdoo as the new chairperson for the Welcome Committee.  Ashley took over in January and has already made an impact on the very important job of welcoming our new residents.  If you are interested in assisting Ashley on the Welcome Committee, her contact information is on the left. 



Scale on Trees

Have you noticed the trees planted next to the sidewalk in Dove Park look black and not very healthy? This was caused 2 to 3 years ago when trees were under stress.  Remember the drought about 3 years ago?  The trees came under attack in their weakened state and 

now are infected by scale. 

How to treat?!

Now – you can spray Horticultural Oils or Neem Oil on tree, completely covering the infected area. 

Or wait until April when scales are in the crawler stages.  Use Bayer Advanced Tree and Shrub care with inidacloprid.  This is a root soak.  Follow the directions very carefully and do not apply more than needed. Can be overused and insects can build up a resistance.  Do not use on flowers.  Research is being done to see if this chemical is a contributing factor to the honey bee problem. 

 This solution lasts a year so you do not need to reapply it. It is a systemic chemical and the scales die when they are feeding on the tree. Consider purchasing the product with a couple of neighbors so it is not sitting around in your garage and could potentially cause a problem. 
Keep mulch away from the tree trunk.  Never put rocks around trees.  The roots cannot absorb the nutrients needed to be healthy. The above information is from Clemson Extension and is research-based information.  
You can go to the Sandhills Extension center and have a weed or plant diagnosed.  They also do soil samples so you know what your soil needs.  No purchasing products you do not need.  Clemson Extension is located across from The Village at Sandhills.Website for Clemson extension for lots of free information is: http://www.HGIC.clemson.edu
